
  

Fire Safety! 

 
Campfires, Outdoor Adventures and BBQ Season are the hottest things 

this season… besides the Sun that is ☺  

Everyone wants to get out and enjoy the outdoors when it’s warm out, and 

we want you to enjoy it as well! 

 

We just ask that you please follow all local fire regulations! Having an 

approved fire pit during fire ban periods still requires some caution. Here 

are a couple tips to help keep you fire safe. It’s always a good idea to keep 

flammable objects at least 3 feet away from your fire pit and always have a 

water supply appropriate to the size of fire available. Always remember to 

make sure the fire is completely out before you leave. If it still smokes when 

you pour water on it, it’s not out! 


